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Spire Healthcare awarded Health Care Staffing Services 
Certification from The Joint Commission 

 
(Atlanta, GA April 8, 2024) – Spire Healthcare has earned The Joint Commission’s Gold Seal of 
Approval® for Health Care Staffing Services Certification by demonstrating continuous 
compliance with its performance standards. The Gold Seal is a symbol of quality that reflects a 
health care organization’s commitment to providing safe and quality patient care.  
 
Health care staffing firms place temporary staff in organizations that direct or provide patient 
care. Health Care Staffing Services Certification demonstrates Spire Healthcare’s efforts to 
address how qualifications and competencies of staff are determined, placement of staff and 
how their performance is monitored.  
 
Spire Healthcare underwent a rigorous onsite review on April 4th. During the visit, a Joint 
Commission reviewer evaluated compliance with related certification standards including 
credentialing requirements, contract standards and implementation, and performance 
improvement measures. Joint Commission standards are developed in consultation with health 
care providers, patients, and industry experts.  
 
“Health Care Staffing Services Certification recognizes health care staffing firms committed to 
striving for excellence and fostering continuous improvement in patient safety and quality of 
care,” says Ken Grubbs, DNP, MBA, RN, executive vice president of Accreditation and 
Certification Operations and chief nursing officer, The Joint Commission. “We commend Spire 
Healthcare for using The Joint Commission certification process to reduce variation in clinical 
processes and to strengthen its clinical program to drive safer, higher quality and more 
compassionate care for individuals served.” 
 
“This certification demonstrates our commitment to operational excellence and attention to the 
details which matter most to patients, facilities, and travelers. I’m thankful for The Joint 
Commission extending this to healthcare staffing companies so we can demonstrate our 
commitment to serving the healthcare industry in the most reputable manner.” – Michael 
Jacoutot  
 
For more information, please visit The Joint Commission website.  
 

### 
 

Founded in 2013, Spire was created by Michael Jacoutot, the son of a former ICU RN. Our journey 
began with a simple yet profound vision: to represent the pinnacle of what healthcare staffing should 
be. The name 'Spire' embodies our essence. Just as the spire of a skyscraper reaches for the skies, we 
aspire to raise the bar for healthcare staffing and integrated workforce solutions. 

https://www.jointcommission.org/

